
August 3, 2022

Evergreen State College
MiT Program

To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to extend my sincere recommendation on behalf of Rob Duckworth, who is
passionate and eager to enter and enroll into Evergreen State College, to pursue a Masters in
Teaching.

I have been teaching for 28 years in the Burlington-Edison School District and got to know Rob
as a substitute in our building. I first met him while he was subbing in a co-workers class. I saw
how he interacted with the students and decided to request him to cover my classes when
absent. Rob did a fantastic job! He followed the lesson plan, provided a safe and respectful
environment, and the kids loved him. He has excellent communication skills, is extremely
organized, reliable, and computer literate. Rob turned out to be my ‘go to’ when needed.

I can attest to his good moral character and his dedication in Education. He is a high-talented,
service oriented, and kind individual. I admire his passion and commitment to exert his best
efforts in all of his work and dedication to students. Rob is highly effective in guiding the
students from one lesson to another, and to adjust the schedule as needed to meet the learning
needs of all students.

Rob would be a tremendous asset to your program and I recommend him to you without
reservation. If you have any further questions with regard to his background or qualifications,
please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Bridget Doucet
PE/Health Teacher
Burlington Edison High School
bdoucet@be.wednet.edu
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